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NOTICE NUMBER:  03-2018  
 
TITLE:  Successful Vendor of the Automobile Insurance Rate 

Board Review 
 
DATE:    April 24, 2018  

 
PURPOSE  
 
The purpose of this Notice is to provide information on the successful vendor selected 
by Treasury Board and Finance who will conduct a methodological review of the 
Automobile Insurance Rate Board. 
 
The successful vendor is Ernst & Young LLP, in partnership with Mr. David Marshall. 
Their proposal was reviewed and selected using government’s standard procurement 
process. The vendor’s team members are well qualified to conduct the review as they 
possess audit, actuarial and accounting expertise, as well as substantial insurance 
experience. 
 
We are confident that Ernst & Young LLP will conduct a thorough review that will 
provide for a current state assessment and will identify whether improvements can be 
made that will allow the Automobile Insurance Rate Board to best carry out its mandate.  
 
The goal is to complete the review before November 30, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Bulletin, please contact my office by: 
Email: TBF.Insurance@gov.ab.ca 
Telephone: 780-643-2237 
Toll free: 310-0000 followed by 780-643-2237 
 
[ORIGINAL SIGNED] 
 
Nilam Jetha 
Superintendent of Insurance 

NOTICE 
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